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Letters to the Editor are considered for 
publication (subject to editing and peer 
review) provided they do not contain 
material that has been submitted or pub-
lished elsewhere. 
	 The Rhode Island Medical Journal 
prefers to publish letters that objectively 
comment on or critically assess previous-
ly published articles, offer scholarly opin-
ion or commentary on journal content, 
or include important announcements or 
other information relevant to the Jour-
nal’s readers.
	 Letters in reference to a Journal article 
must not exceed 175 words (excluding 
references), and must be received within 
four weeks after publication of the article.   
Letters not related to a Journal article 
must not exceed 400 words (excluding 
references). 
	 A letter can have no more than five 
references and one figure or table. A let-
ter can be signed by no more than three 
authors. The principal author will be 
asked to include a full address, telephone 
number, fax number, and e-mail address. 
Financial associations or other possible 
conflicts of interest must be disclosed. 

GUIDELINES FOR LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

M E D I C A L  J O U R N A L
R H O D E      I S LA N D


